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Lameys Complaints Policy
Our complaints policy

We are committed to providing a high-quality service to all our clients.  When something goes wrong, we need you to tell us about it.  This will help us to improve our standards.

Please telephone us on: 01626 366117

Or write to us at the following address:

Miss Louise Metters
P.A. to the Partners

One Courtenay Park

Newton Abbot

Devon

TQ12 2HD

Or send an email to: enquiries@lameys.co.uk
We will always try to resolve your complaint as soon as we receive it.

Where we can’t, we will send you an acknowledgement of your complaint within 48 hours.
We will work hard to resolve the problem as quickly and efficiently as possible. Where your case is complex or involves a number of issues, we may need some time to make sure that we have covered everything.

We will keep you regularly informed, either by telephone or in writing, while we do so.

Our aim is to take no longer than 8 weeks to deal with even the most complicated of complaints, so at the end of eight weeks we will either let you have our final response with our decision on your complaint, or explain to you why we are still unable to give you our final response. 
We will also let you have further details on the Financial Ombudsman Service.
If you are unhappy with our final response or our investigation has taken more than 8 weeks to reach a conclusion, you may be able to refer your complaint to the Financial Ombudsman Service.

This is a free, independent service which can consider complaints about a range of financial services matters.
If you wish to refer your complaint to the Financial Ombudsman Service you must do this within six months of the date of our final response.
The contact details are:

The Financial Ombudsman Service

South Quay Plaza

183 Marsh Wall

LONDON

E14 9SR

Tel: 0800 023 4567
Email: complaint.info@financial-ombudsman.org.uk
Consumers do not have to accept the decision made by the Financial Ombudsman and retain their rights to go to court. However, if the decision of the Financial Ombudsman is accepted then it is binding on both you and us.

You can find further details about the Financial Ombudsman Service in the leaflet that we will send you with our final response or our 8 week-update or on their website: www.financial-ombudsman.org 
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